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Secretary

From: Alexander Kerekes <outlook_97C99246996E9553@outlook.com>
Sent: Monday, 31 January 2022 07:48 PM
To: secretary@wangarattarsl.org.au
Subject: Electoral Reform Preference

 
Dear Greg Larkin, 
                I have looked at the different arguments about the voting system  
And as far as I am concerned my Preference would be the ERAG proposal. 
 
I trust this will assist with the Sub- Branch decision. 
 
Kind Regards 
Alexander Kerekes 
Member No. 1115062  
Sent from Mail for Windows 
 


